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MAJOR CITIES CHIEFS ASSOCIATION (MCCA)  
STATEMENT REGARDING THE DEATH OF GEORGE FLOYD 

 
The death of Mr. Floyd is deeply disturbing and should be of concern to all Americans. 
  
The officers’ actions are inconsistent with the training and protocols of our profession and 
MCCA commends Minneapolis Police Chief Medaria Arradondo for his swift and decisive 
action to terminate the employment of the officers involved. 
  
MCCA members have worked tirelessly to build trust between law enforcement and the 
communities they serve. What occurred in Minneapolis is a sobering reminder of how quickly 
bad policing can undermine that trust. The law enforcement community must do better and hold 
ourselves to a higher standard. 
  
We extend our deepest condolences to the Floyd family and will lift them up in prayer during 
this difficult time. 
 

### 
 

The Major Cities Chiefs Association (MCCA) is a professional organization of police executives 
representing the largest cities in the United States and Canada. The MCCA provides a unique 
forum for urban chiefs, sheriffs and other law enforcement executives to share ideas, experiences 
and strategies. MCCA provides a collaborative forum for the advancement of public safety 
through innovation, research, policy development, government engagement, community 
outreach, and leadership development. 
 
Contact:  Chief Art Acevedo, Houston Police Department 
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